Special Meeting Minutes for the Town Board
March 7, 2011

Supervisors Brian Budenski, Carrie Jennings, Kenny Miller, Dan Rogers, and Nancy
Sauber were all in attendance at the Public Hearing on the Swimming Pools and Private
Dog Kennels Ordinances, which started at 6:30 p.m.. They listened to testimony; Dan
Rogers gave brief testimony. The Planning Commission answered questions raised by
the public. The Board listened to this discussion.

Supervisors Carrie Jennings, Kenny Miller, and Nancy Sauber attended the immediately
following Planning Commission Meeting on the same evening. The Planning
Commission discussed its recommendations on the Ordinances, among other items on its
agenda. Kenny Miller gave the Board Report as the liaison. Carrie and Nancy gave brief
input on other matters on the agenda.

Meeting adjourned at the end of the Planning Commission Regular Meeting:
approximately at 8:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy Sauber, Supervisor



